



Dear Parents/Carers

This half term we are exploring Toys - Past and Present in History. In support of this topic we have arranged for the children to visit Milestones museum in Basingstoke. The children will be able to gain first hand experiences of how toys have changed through the years and begin to recognise the value of toy collections. The visit will help the children to fully understand the topic and consolidate the learning that will have taken place in class.

The visit has been arranged for Thursday 1st March 2018 (within school hours).

The total cost of the trip is £9.60, the school will be covering a majority for coach travel and entry to the museum however, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5 per child. Please note this also includes a goody bag!

Although this is a voluntary contribution, we hope that you will appreciate that for the trip to go ahead, we do rely on voluntary contributions being made by all children. We have made every effort to keep costs to a minimum whilst providing worthwhile learning for your child.

As you know children in Key stage One are entitled to a free hot meal at lunchtime. Unfortunately this will not be possible on the trip, however we can provide a packed lunch instead. Please indicate on the slip at the bottom of this letter if you would like us to provide your child with a packed lunch for the trip and return the slip to school by Friday 23rd February (the latest).

Lastly if you are available to help on the trip please can you let us know as soon as possible.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Wright and Mrs Hughes

I give permission for 1 st March 2018.	to visit Milestones on Thursday	
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £5 cash/cheque to cover the total cost of the trip.		
I would like to order my child a school packed lunch.		
I will provide my child with a packed lunch on the day.	provide my child with a packed lunch on the day.	
Contact number for the day:	_Signed	